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The Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF) is informing members that the
General Enterprise Agreement (Agreement) has been put out to ballot by Corumbene.

Members should have received a draft agreement to read from Corumbene, informing them that the voting
period is opening on Thursday 15 February 2024, and closing on Thursday 29 February 2024.

The ANMF has attended member meetings prior to the draft being put out and members have expressed their

dismay at the Agreement being put out to ballot when they feel more negotiating could be done.

The ANMF has not endorsed the Agreement and encourage members to read through the draft and vote NO if
they are not happy with the changes and the offer on the table.

If you have any questions in relation to this Enterprise Agreement update, please contact Southern Organiser

Jane Pond at Jane.Pond@anmftas.org.au. Alternatively, you can phone (03) 6223 6777.

The ANMF Tasmanian Branch is 8000 plus members strong! Supporting nurses, midwives, and care
workers as the only union in Tasmania employing nurses and care workers to represent members. This is
why our Organisers and Member Support Team are uniquely positioned to understand your experiences,
represent you in your workplace, and offer industrial advice that’s relevant to you.

Authorised by Emily Shepherd, ANMF Tasmanian Branch Secretary
15 February 2024
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